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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail: Office @fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss Jane Davies  
20th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Important Message – Parking In School

Fulfen Primary School has always tried to accommodate parent/carer parking where we can within the school grounds; however, we have been monitoring the increasingly busy parking situation closely over the last couple of weeks and have been extremely concerned with what we have witnessed.  These concerns include cars “tailgating” to gain access through the barrier at peak times and cars that are using the driveway into school to turn around or to drop children off. This behaviour is putting the safety of our children at risk. 
For safety’s sake, and to help minimise the risk to our children, we will be placing a member of staff on duty at the top of the drive to monitor this situation and ensure that this kind of behaviour does not continue.
Unfortunately, we only have one allocated disabled parking space on the school carpark and a limited number of empty spaces available that are not being used by staff.  As communicated last year, the Governors made the decision to accommodate families with disabled children, and families with children with other specific needs.  If you believe you fall in to this category, please write to the chair of governors directly (bring the letter in to school in a sealed envelope and school will forward this) and individual cases will be evaluated.   If it has previously been agreed by Governors that you can park on the school grounds, would you please come in to school and collect a badge from Wednesday 26th September, which should be displayed in your windscreen.  The member of staff on duty will only allow cars displaying this badge on to the school site from Monday 1st October.
Parents/Carers with children at Little Owls will only be able to access the school car park before 8.00 am and after 4.00 pm.

We understand that parking outside as it is with many schools has always been a cause for concern, so can we remind you that parking is available at Burntwood Memorial Institute.

Yours sincerely

Miss Jane Davies
Headteacher
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